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SUBJECT: Request for closure of spill, Wire and Metal Specialties Company, 4021 South 
Kinnickinnic Avenue, St. Francis, Wisconsin. BRR-SPILL FID#241039920. 

Dear Mr. Carboni: 

We have received the information from your environmental consultant, Key Environmental Services, 
Inc., that the depth to groundwater at the referenced site is eight feet below ground surface (bgs) . 
Because the depth of the excavation of the chlorinated contaminated soils was 5.5 feet bgs and clean 
soil samples were collected at this depth, we are requiring no further action in connection with this 
spill. We reserve the right to reopen this case pursuant to s. NR 726.09, Wisconsin Administrative Code 
(WAC), should additional information regarding site conditions indicate that contamination on or from 
the site poses a threat to public health, safety or welfare or the environment. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, you may contact me at the above address or at ( 414) 263-
8589. 
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